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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Do it in yellow 
 
This year we are taking part in Wear Yellow day to raise money for the Cystic Fibrosis Trust. 
On 16th June we are asking that for a donation, pupils come to school wearing something 
yellow –anything from a pair of socks to a sun hat! 
 
The money raised will help create a brighter future for the 10,800 people living with cystic 
fibrosis in the UK, helping them to live a life without limits – your support means so much! 
 
Please use link below for the Just Giving page, or you can bring in cash on the day if you 
prefer. 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/coateswearyellow-1686236732514 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Lindsey Boucher 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Together we dream, believe and achieve! 
 


